## ---- Original Message -----

From: angle ng

To: groupsales@pinnacle-travel.com

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2009 11:01 AM

Subject: Travel insurance

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to complement Ms Perlin (ext 15) for her help rendered to me on the 5/5/2009. She took the trouble to assist me in getting information from NTUC as regard to extension of my son travel insurance. I was turned down by other agent as my son is overseas and was not possible to extend his insurance. Miss Perlin went al the way to get information of my son's travel plan and the possibility of getting it extend by calling the agent.

My son is now insured .I really appreciate. Thanks once more for her good job.keep it up

Mrs Angie Yeo